
Bounce Bash® 
“Harris Theatre – The Adrian Dunn Singers”

a big bounce thank you!

April 30, 2022



THANK YOU!

~ Meghan McNamara, Vice President of Programming & Audience

~ Braxton Crewell, Engagement Coordinator
of

for including Bounce Children’s Foundation in the Access Ticket Program.  
Your partnership and generous ticket donations are truly transforming lives!



THANK YOU
To The Adrian Dunn Singers!

“It was a very powerful and emotional performance. I loved how the performer encouraged us 
to “ be yourself”. As parents , we usually limit our children from being themselves in public. 
He invited us to sing, dance, move, and express ourselves which our children love to do!! 
They are expressive!!

 ̴ Anita, Bounce Mom



Bounce Families Loved The Show!



THANK YOU FOR MAKING BOUNCE FAMILY MEMORIES

“This experience provided my family the 
opportunity to break the monotony of 
everyday living! We also had the chance of 
enjoying a different form of the arts with a 
different genre of music”.

 ̴ Chad, Bounce Mom

“It was a much-needed family outing”.
 ̴ Celeste, Bounce Mom


